Lincoln Branch Submariners Association

Minutes of meeting  held on Sunday 18th December 2016
1.Chairman opened the meeting at:- 1240 by welcoming our new member Andrew Edwards. Andrew then gave the meeting a brief precis of his career in submarines followed by time in the Police Force.
2.Members present:- There were 11 members present 
3.Apologies:- Received from:- D.Bussey.M.Brockelsby.T.Eynon.S.Hemingfield.M.Bugg.J.Serdecki.G.Sheppard.
R.Frankish.H.Hunter.A.Last
4.Obituaries:-The list of Obituaries from the last month were passed round for all to read. One minutes silence was held and our prayer said. 
5.Minutes from the previous meeting:- These minutes accepted by members present.
6.Matters Arising:- There were no matters arising.
7.Chairman's report:- 



1) An E-mail was read out which we have all received regarding the Garden of Remembrance at the Submarine Museum at Gosport and the consideration of giving a donation to this. It was decided to discuss this issue at the next meeting when hopefully more members will be present.


2) An E-mail was read out that has been sent to all members giving information about the new Submarine Service Tartan. It's description the cost and how to obtain one.

8. Correspondence :- Nothing
9. Secretary's report.



1) The secretary informed the meeting that he still had a few 2017 Association Diaries if anyone wished to have one. A cheque for £52.80 as full payment for 24 Diaries received, has been sent to the National Treasurer
10.Treasurer's report: 

Monthly Statement 20/11/2016


Opening Balance

£3,210.25


Meeting Collection

        48.00


Monies paid out last month


Remembrance Wreath

        31.50


Trafalgar Night Rum

        45.00


Submarine Diaries

        52.80  


Branch Balance

£3,128.95


Amount collected at this meeting £54.00
The Chairman added to this report that at the next meeting we will discuss which charity or charities we wish to donate to. He also said that some of the £250 that he donated from his BBQ could be used to top-up the monies available for donation.
The Treasurer wishes to remind members that Subscriptions for 2017 are now due.
11.Social Secretary's Report:- Nothing to report but he will organise a trip to HMS Trincomalee later in the New Year.
12.Welfare report: 


1) In the absence of the welfare rep' the secretary reported that on receiving Henry Hunter's apologies he spoke with him. Henry is finding it difficult to walk. otherwise he is ok.


2) An E-mail was received from Alex Last asking if a 2017 diary could be saved for him. He had hoped to attend this meeting but unfortunately was not well.



3)M.Williams  reported that Trevor Dodwell appears to have disappeared again.
13.LExSA report:- Nothing to report.
A.O.B. 



1) M.Williams reminded all members that are also a member of the R.N.A, their subscriptions for 2017 are now due.
Meeting shut at:- 1304
Date of next meeting:- Sunday 15th January 2017
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